Victor Paving & Construction, Inc.

738 Route 481 Phone: 724-258-3067
Monongahela, PA 15063 Fax: 724-258-3166

Dear Resident of Forest Hills Borough:

Forest Hills Borough has contracted with Victor Paving & Construction to provide
roadway resurfacing services for this year. As such the Borough has included your
roadway in this year’s program. Roadway construction work, weather permitting, will
take place from 7:00 AM to 6:00 PM beginning Wednesday 10/16. Please have all
vehicles parked on the streets removed during these hours (no work will take place on
Sunday). Vehicles that remain on the street during these hours may be towed at the
owners’ expense.

The paving process will include milling and cleaning of the roadway surface, the
spraying of a tack coat material onto the road surface, then application of the asphalt.

The tack coat material can splash onto your vehicle, and even track onto your driveway if
you drive on or through the substance. All efforts will be made to minimize this situation
while at the same time maintaining traffic flow during the project. Please allow extra
time when using your road during construction. Caution should be while driving during
working hours.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this project.

Sincerely,

Victor Paving & Construction, Inc.
Forest Hills Borough




